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TO: Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Directors, Temporary Assistance 
 Directors, and CNS Coordinators 
 
FROM: Betty Rice, Director, Division of Consumer and Local District Relations 
 
SUBJECT: Spanish Version of Notification to Pregnant Women for Recovery of 

Confinement and Pregnancy-related Expenses 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediately 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Local District Liaison at (518) 474-8216 or  
   New York City (212) 268-6855  
 
 
On August 19, 2004, the State Department of Health, Office of Medicaid 
Management, released Local Commissioners Memorandum 04 OMM LCM-4, “Recovery 
of Confinement and Pregnancy-related Expenses”, which introduced an 
informational letter entitled “Notification to Pregnant Women” as an 
Attachment.  The purpose of the informational letter is to provide local 
districts that opt to recover confinement and pregnancy-related expenses with 
the means of advising pregnant women of the potential for recovery of these 
expenses from the infant’s father. 
 
Attached to this GIS is the Spanish version of this letter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this GIS, please contact your county 
liaison in the Office of Medicaid Management. 


